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PDF ME PLEASE. Thanks.
MASS SERVERS
SATURDAY, January 28, 2017
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 N. & T. Foley, M. O’Brien, 
SUNDAY, January 29, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Z. Coleman, A. Defilippo, A. France,
	 10:00 a.m. 	 P. Fields, M. & E. Rabold
	 11:30 a.m. 	 G. Griffith, K. Hunter, N. Malagreca
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST
SATURDAY, January 28, 2017
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 J. Kabealo, R. Kramer, E. McCollam,
 		    A. Poliner, A. Thomas, J. Yonaldi
SUNDAY, January 29, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 J. Deltorre, B. Durbin, D. Klemm, 
 		    K. Miller, H. Ortlieb, C. Shay 
	 10:00 a.m. 	 T. Fast, S. Magee, K. Price, M. Royer,
 		    T. Simmons, W. Webster
	 11:30 a.m. 	 D. & E. Benson, M. Devine, 
		    K. & P. Griffith, B. Whittaker
LECTORS
SATURDAY, January 28, 2017
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 R. Such, G. Yonadi
SUNDAY, January 29, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 J. Ramlow, J. Umpleby
	 10:00 a.m. 	 M. Allen, E. Price
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 B. Enrile, M. Miller

READINGS January 29, 2017 
First Reading: Zaphaniah 2:3; 3:12-13
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 1:26-31
Gospel: Matthew 5:1-12A

OFFERTORY FOR JANUARY 15, 2016
Regular....................................................... $	 7,867.77
Electronic................................................... $	 16,344.41
Total............................................................ $	 24,212.18
Diocesan Tax.............................................. $	 1,452.73
Net............................................................... $	 22,759.45

Thank you for your support 
of the parish and its mission.

We pray that God richly blesses 
you and your family.

YEAR-END STATEMENTS
Offertory statements for 2016 will be mailed to 
everyone by the end of January. There is no need to 
request a statement.

Prayer Line – If you have a petition you would like the 
Prayer Line to join in praying for, please call Bunni Cosimati 
at 614-847-1826. Prayers are kept confidential.

UPDATES? Do you have any changes to your information 
that we need to make? If so, contact the parish office at 
614-263-8824.

PRO-LIFE EVENT AT OLP
Monday, January 23, 7:00 p.m.

A viewing of the movie Voiceless is followed by a short 
presentation and prayer in the Old Rectory. Contact 
Deacon Jeffrey Fortkamp with any questions.

HOSPITALITY 
COMMITTEE

Please note that our next meeting date for Hospitality 
has been changed to TUESDAY, JANUARY 24th at 7:00 
p.m. in the rectory large meeting room.
If you would like to become a member of Hospitality, please 
join us. Questions? Call Kathy Price at 614-506-7201 or 
email kmprc4@yahoo.com.

OPEN HOUSE
OUR LADY OF PEACE 

Come on over and visit 
Our Lady of Peace School!

Our Lady of Peace School is hosting 
an Open House on Sunday, January 
29th, from 12:15-1:30 p.m. Meet the 
teachers, tour our building, learn why 
Our Lady of Peace is such an amazing 
place to learn and grow.

The Knights of Columbus at OLP will provide coffee 
and donuts after every Mass on January 29 in the Old 
Rectory. Come and enjoy!
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ALPHA IS COMING!
Ask yourself this question: “Am I as close to Jesus as I 
want to be?”
If your answer to this question is NO, then join the Alpha 
course today. 
Join us for lunch, learning and conversation – all in an 
informal and relational way.
NO PRESSURE, NO FOLLOW-UP, NO CHARGE.
Sign up today in the Gathering Space or online at https://
olp-parish.org/alpha
Sessions begin Sunday, February 12th, 1:00 p.m.
Questions? Contact Toni Brehm at tonettes916@gmail.
com.

“Alpha is for meeting Jesus”
– Cardinal Christoph Schönborn, 

Archbishop of Vienna

VALENTINE’S DINNER DANCE
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 11TH

SPONSORED BY OLP KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
Lasagna Dinner by Carfagnas, 

Beverages and Dessert included
Live Music by Richard Celestina, and Scott Ewing 

featuring oldies from the 50’s and 60’s
Ticket sign-ups will be taken in the Gathering Space 

following the Masses January 21-22

$25.00/person; $45.00/couple
For further information,

 contact Bob Brehm at bbrehm5859@gmail.com or 
Steve Gauntner at sgauntner@sealimited.com.

THANKS TO EVERYONE FOR 
THE GIVING TREE! THIS WAS ANOTHER 

OVERWHELMING SUCCESS! 
The ST. FRANCES OUTREACH CENTER helped 250 
households, which impacted 600 children!! We thank Dave 
and Darla King for the transportation provided and the 
Knights of Columbus and Boy Scout Troop 169 for their 
much needed participation. We are so grateful to all. God 
Bless You!

2017 COLUMBUS 
CATHOLIC CONFERENCES

“If you want something you’ve never had, you have to 
do something you’ve never done!” Save the date to attend 
the upcoming Columbus Catholic Women’s and Men’s 
Conferences. The Women’s Conference is February 18, 
2017 and the Men’s Conference is February 25, 2017 
at the Ohio Expo Center, Cardinal Hall. Registration is 
available online at www.catholicmensministry.com and 
www.columbuscatholicwomen.com. This is a wonderful New 
Year’s resolution to attend! Information will also be available 
in the Gathering Space.

LECTURE SERIES
AT PONTIFICAL COLLEGE JOSEPHINUM

The Pontifical College Josephinum’s annual lecture series 
continues Wednesday, February 8, with a presentation by 
Christopher Ruddy, Ph.D., associate professor of systematic 
theology at The Catholic University of America. Dr. Ruddy 
will present “Gaudium et Spes: Its Crafting and Legacy” 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Jessing Center on the Josephinum 
campus. The event is free of charge and open to the public; 
reservations not required. For more information, please call 
the Academic Dean’s office at 614-985-2274.

CATHOLIC MEN’S 
LUNCHEON CLUB EVENT
Friday, February 3, 2017

The next Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club will feature The Most 
Reverend Frederick F. Campbell and the presentation 
of the 2017 Catholic Man of the Year. Please join Bishop 
Campbell and us on Friday, February 3rd at St. Patrick 
Church in downtown Columbus. Holy Mass begins at 11:45 
a.m., followed by lunch and the presentation of the Catholic 
Man of the Year until about 1:00 p.m. No reservations are 
necessary. $10.00 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a 
friend!

For information on Catholic Men’s Luncheons, visit www.
ColumbusCatholicMen.com or contact Tim Merkle, CMLC 
President at htm@ejhlaw.com.

If you cannot make it to Mass because of hospitalization 
or living in a home, we would like to bring communion to 
you. Please call the parish office at 614-263-8824.
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a 10-week 
film series that 
answers your 

questions 
about 
life, 

faith, 
and 
God.

Youth Ministry
up next… 

BOSCO BASH — (grades 6-8)  
Featuring PAUL J. KIM (find him @heypjk)  
 
February 11th, 2:30-9:30 p.m. at St. Timothy. 
Cost $25.00 
Sign up ASAP with Maggie at  
OLPCyouth@gmail.com or visit our parish website! 

a n d  t h e n …  f o r  m i d d l e  s c h o o l 

  

Life: 
Is This It?    Who is Jesus?    How do we know He lived?
    Why Did Jesus Have to Die?    How Can I Have Faith? 

Why and How Do I Pray?    Why and How Do I Read the Bible?

This is not a lecture.
This is a time to be with your friends and ask hard questions - with laughter and food, of 
course. Sign up on our parish website… It’s FREE! 

Starting February 19th. 
Sundays. 6:30-8:30 p.m.

Looking back, we had a great Lock In last weekend! Nearly double the students from 
the year before. We tried a few new games like human foosball – which did not work 
out so well – but we recovered with some classics like dodge ball and balloon stomping. 
Pictures are on our facebook page, Facebook.com/OLPyouthministry!
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WHAT’S COMING UP AT OLP SCHOOL
Sunday, January 22, 2017 
  8th Grade Dance Club 
Wednesday, January 25, 2017
  All-School Mass, 8:30 a.m.
  Home-School Executive Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m.
Thursday, January 26, 2017
  8th Grade Boys to visit 
    St. Charles Preparatory School

KINDERGARTEN AT OUR LADY OF PEACE
We would love to enjoy working 

with your child at Our Lady of Peace!
Our Lady of Peace School offers full day Kindergarten. 
Registration for children of OLP parishioners will 
take place in the school office, Monday through 
Friday, during the month of January, from 9:00 a.m.-
2:00 p.m. Please bring with you:
	 *Birth certificate
	 *Copy of Baptismal certificate 
	   (if not baptized at OLP)
	 *Immunization record
A child must be 5 years old by September 30 in order to 
be considered for Kindergarten. Please call the school 
office at 614-267-4535 if you would like to schedule a 
tour or have any questions.

Bishop Watterson Softball Hitting Clinic
The Bishop Watterson Softball coaching staff is holding 
a hitting clinic for girls ages 8-14. The clinic will be held 
on Sunday, February 19, from 1:00-2:30 p.m. in the old 
gym at Bishop Watterson High School. There will be a 
limit of 30 girls in the clinic. The cost for the clinic is $25.00. 
Please contact head coach Tracey Cultice with questions 
at tcultice@cdeducation.org. To register, please visit http://
www.bishopwatterson.com/athletics-and-activities/
watterson-sports/spring-sports/softball.

PRESENTATION
THE MISSION AND 

MINISTRY OF POPE FRANCIS
John Carroll University’s Dr. Paul Murphy, professor and 
director of the Institute for Catholic Studies, will speak on 
“The Mission and Ministry of Pope Francis” at Bishop 
Watterson High School on February 7, 2017. Doors will 
open at 6:30 p.m., with the talk to start at 7:00 p.m. Light 
refreshments will be served. To register or for questions, 
please contact the chapter at Columbus@jcu.edu or Eric 
Eickoff at 216-397-3061. All are welcome.

SATURDAY, JANUARY 21, 2017
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 Greg Held (Jeri O’Donnell)
SUNDAY, JANUARY 22, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Gertrude Zeyen (Theresa Kucsma)
 	 10:00 a.m. 	 Vincent Susi (Barbara Fischer)
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 Our Parishioners
TUESDAY, JANUARY 24, 2017
 	 5:30 p.m. 	 Millie Thomas (Jim & Thelma Vargo)
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Gary Keis (Jim & Thelma Vargo)
THURSDAY, JANUARY 26, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Ralph Giasi (Theresa Kucsma)
FRIDAY, JANUARY 27, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Deceased Members of Wiesel Family
 		    (Dick & Janet Baird)
SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 2017
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 Sr. Bubbles Roberts (Fran Ridenour)
SUNDAY, JANUARY 29, 2017
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Tom Wangler (Rose Daiga)
 	 10:00 a.m. 	 Bob Benkowski (Dick & Janet Baird)
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 Our Parishioners

SCRIP STORE OPEN
SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL!!

The Scrip Store is open today, January 22, 2017. Store 
hours are 10:30-11:30 a.m. in the school library. Future 
dates are February 26, March 19, April 23 and May 21. 
See you there!!! Your order may also be placed online – 
account can be set up at www.shopwithscrip.com.

OLP WINTER UNIFORM EXCHANGE 
TODAY!

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
Come select what you need or bring donations.  
Monetary donations to the Home and School 
Association are welcome! Questions? Contact Ann 
Schirack at 312-560-0125 or Michelle Thomas at 614-
507-5849.

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE EVENT TODAY starting at 
9:00 a.m. in the Old Rectory. Walk-ins welcome.

 


